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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I am writing to request that you reject the amended Abortion Bill proposed by Rob Pyne.
 
The fact that the media is trying to convince us that a civilised society is one where they can
 sacrifice their children on the altar of self-comfort and deftly discount the thousands of innocent
 lives murdered every year through ILLEGAL abortions as insignificant, is a poor reflection on our
 society.
 
Please remember that the child in the womb is human, and deserving of human rights. 

The amended bill proposes that the ”Benefits of Bill: The Bill will repeal outdated laws that
 can criminalise women and doctors for a basic human right and a medical procedure.“
 However, if you look up the ‘basic human rights’ 

- it’s foundational articles are, in particular relating to abortion
 topics:

Article 3. Everyone has the right to life, liberty and security of person.

Article 5.  No one shall be subjected to torture or to cruel, inhuman or degrading
 treatment or punishment.
Article 6.  Everyone has the right to recognition everywhere as a person before the law.
Nowhere could I find in the ‘universal human rights’ the right to murder another human
 being, whether in or out of the womb.  
 
When a human egg is fertilized by a human sperm, they create a human baby/offspring –
 that offspring – whether inside or outside the womb – is human. When a
 baby/fetus/embryo is aborted/murdered they are DENIED their basic human right to life,
 DENIED their basic human right to not be subjected to torture or cruel, inhuman or
 degrading treatment (see image outlining a basic abortion procedure, which is clearly
 tortuous, cruel and inhuman treatment) and this proposed bill is DENYING these
 humans/babies/foetuses the right to recognition as a person before the law.
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Please act to preserve a baby’s basic human right – the right to life.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Melanie Newbery
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